
How Do I Activate My Account and Get On-Line in MALTA? 

 

Now that you have received your membership card/number, what do you need to do 
to get involved? 

 

 

 

 

Your name and Auxiliary number are shown, as well as your membership number 
which is in the upper right corner.   

•  Go to vfwauxiliary.org 
• Click on the MALTA Member Log-in 
• Click on the blue button “Activate Account” 
• Enter the information requested 
• Click on “Activate” 
• You will be prompted to choose a password that fits the criteria listed 
• Congratulations you are IN! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name:           Susie New Member 
Auxiliary:      1234 
Located in:  Someplace, AZ 

No: 2000XXXXXX 



What Can I Do in MALTA? 

Now that I am in MALTA…what can I do??  You can: 

• Change your profile; show veteran information 
• Update your name, address and contact information 
• See Payments and Receipts for National events 
• See Award History 
• See Officer History 
• View Member Resources where you can see detailed information on all 

our program, the current National Program Book, the current Podium 
Book, and Building on the Auxiliary Foundation, a guidebook meant to 
assist all Officers, Chairmen and members on every level to understand 
their duties according to the National Bylaws, the best practices 
discovered during the 100-plus year history of the Organization and 
examples of how to handle different positions and expectations. 

If you have any issues logging into MALTA or accessing needed information, please contact 
the Department Secretary/Treasurer Kim Sloan at auxvfwarizona@msn.com. 

You can also access the Department of Arizona Auxiliary website  for more 
information on exactly what the Auxiliary does at: 

    vfwauxaz.org 

 

 

 



When logging in, you will need to enter under ”Members Only”, your membership 
number as previously discussed and your password which will be your last name. 

 

 

 

 



Now you will have access to information from the Department Directory, National 
News, Department News and many reports that you will find useful and informative. 

If you have any issues logging into the Department website, please reach out to Kim 
Harney at emma32680@hotmail.com and she will assist. 

Lastly, if you would like to receive on a monthly basis an email with a link to the 
Arizona VFW Auxiliary Newsletter, please email Kim Harney at emma32680@hotmail.com.  
This newsletter is a great source of information on happenings in the auxiliaries around the 
state of Arizona, as well as messages from the Department line officers and Program 
chairs. 
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